Kevin Milligan would like to invite you to participate in an NBER Workshop on Longer Working Lives and Labor Demand, sponsored by the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation.
 
The meeting will take place on Friday, April 5, 2019 at the NBER, 1050 Massachusetts Avenue, Cambridge MA.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A preliminary program is available at http://admin.nber.org/sched/LWLs19. Papers for the meeting will be linked on the program as authors upload them.

Please reply by March 3 through our web reply form at
<<replyurl>>


Hotel Reservations and Travel
 
The NBER will reimburse advance purchase discounted fares for your participation in this meeting. We strongly suggest that you book your reservations through the NBER’s official travel agency, American Express Travel, 646-817-9846. Your airfare will be billed directly to the NBER. Ticketing information and NBER travel guidelines can be found at http://conference.nber.org/confer/.
Please note that we are only able to pay for advance purchase discounted fares.
 
Hotel reservations will be made for out-of-town participants, as requested, at the Royal Sonesta Hotel, 40 Edwin H. Land Blvd., Cambridge, MA, phone (617) 806-4200. The NBER will pay for one night. After the meeting, please fill out a travel reimbursement form and return it to the NBER Conference Department. The form is available at http://conference.nber.org/confer/ Please note that reimbursement requests must be received within 90 days of the meeting.
 
Questions
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (617) 588-0380 or cbeck@nber.org. We look forward to seeing you in Cambridge.
 

